
17th June 2013 

Director, Mining Projects 
Development Assessment Systems & Approvals 
Dept Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Donna McIntosh 
1775 Yarramalong Road 
Yarramalong NSW 2259 

Objection to proposed Wallarah 2 Coal Project — Application No. SSD —4974 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I am writing to object to the above application. I am most concerned about the impact 
Of this mine beneath our Drinking water catchment. This mine can only damage not enhance 
Our quality and quantity of drinking water. 
The Central coast is one of the state's fastest growing regions. All water catchment areas 
must surely be preserved for our expanding populations future water needs. 

Only harm can come from this type of long wall coal mining under residential properties. 

Yours faithfully 

Donna McIntosh 


